
Pilon, Janet

Subject: Notice to Augusta Homeowners, Potential Change to Condominium

From: Wendy Lo
Sent: May-24-17 9 28 AM
To: Office of t e Mayor; Bedioui, Ida; Ferguson, Lloyd; espadafora@losanihomes,com; cmogridge@losanihomes.com
Subject: Notice to Augusta Homeowners, Potential Change to Condominium

To whom it may concern,

I am the owner of Augusta Lot #30.1 am strongly objected to make our site as gate community. That is not
part of the agreement when I purchase my house. It create a lot of inconvenience with the gate install and we
have a nice neighbor hood. We don't need the gate to separate us with our neighbors. The most important
reason when I purchase my house is no condo fee. So I vote NO to change our site to gate community or
condominium.

Than  you

Lisa Xuan
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